

UNIT 3 TEST – HOLIDAY – PAST SIMPLE TENSE

- 1 Listen to the story of Tim's holiday. Correct the mistakes in the sentences.



0 He put on a red shirt.

He put on a green shirt.

1 He had breakfast in the living room.

2 At nine o'clock he phoned Mary.

3 He fell over the dog and broke his nose.

4 Tha taxi driver took him to the station.

5 Mary had a terrible time on holiday.

2 a) Read about Jenny's holiday and choose the correct option.

Jenny ¹was / were very happy. It ²is / was the first day of her holiday. She ³packed / packing her suitcase and ⁴putting / put her ticket and passport in her rucksack. She ⁵left / leaves the luggage in the hall and ⁶phoned / phoning for a taxi. Then she ⁷waits / waited, but the taxi ⁸were / was late. When the taxi finally ⁹arrives / arrived, Jenny ¹⁰rushed / rush to the door. She ¹¹forgets / forgot that her suitcase and rucksack ¹²is / were in the hall. She tripped over them, ¹³fell / falls and ¹⁴broke / broke her arm. The taxi driver ¹⁵didn't take / didn't took Jenny to the airport. He ¹⁶taking / took her to the hospital. So Jenny ¹⁷didn't go / not going on holiday. She ¹⁸stayed / staying at home for two weeks. And the weather ¹⁹was / is terrible. It ²⁰raining / rained every day. Jenny ²¹aren't / wasn't happy.

B) Put the pictures in the right order (write there numbers 1 – 6 into the small squares).



3 Make sentences using the prompts to complete the story.

0 Last year / my family / visit / London

Last year my family visited London.

1 We / travel / by train to Calais

2 My brother / forget / his MP3 player

3 He / play / computer games in the car

4 We / take / the boat / to Dover

5 My mum / not reply / the boat trip

4 Match the words 1 – 5 with the sentences A – F.

- | | |
|------------|--|
| 0 runway | A There are tents and caravans here. |
| 1 passport | B You pull this holiday house with a car. |
| 2 tent | C You sleep in this when you go camping. |
| 3 caravan | D You put your clothes in this when you go on holiday. |
| 4 campsite | E You need this to go to another country and you show it at the airport. |
| 5 suitcase | F This is a special road for planes. |

5 Match the questions 1 – 6 with the answers A – F.

- | | |
|-----------------------------------|--------------------------------------|
| 1 Who did Sharon go with? | A She travelled by coach. |
| 2 When did she arrive home? | B She went to Greece. |
| 3 What did she do? | C She arrived back yesterday. |
| 4 Why did she go to Greece? | D Because the weather is nice there. |
| 5 How did she travel? | E She swam in the sea. |
| 6 Where did Sharon go on holiday? | F She went with her cousin. |

5 Underline the correct forms.

How / Who did you sit next to on the plane?

1 **When / Why** did you take a tent with you?

2 **Why / What** did you do in the evenings?

3 **What / When** did you fly home?

4 **How / Who** did you travel?

5 **When / Where** was your campsite?

► **Fill in the blanks below to complete the sentences. Study the above boxes.**

1. They went to a restaurant last night.

Question: Did they go to a restaurant last night? ?

Answer: Yes, they did .

Answer: No, they didn't .

2. It rained yesterday.

Question: _____ ?

Answer: Yes, _____ .

Answer: No, _____ .

3. The airplane took off at 3:47 pm.

Question: _____ ?

Answer: Yes, _____ .

Answer: No, _____ .

4. Jenny said good-bye to her friend.

Question: _____ ?

Answer: Yes, _____ .

Answer: No, _____ .